
Parish Council Minutes

October 5, 2021


Present: Fr. Rick, Char Snoap, Bob Siegel, Gina Mol, Steve Barton, Rob Taber, MaryBeth O’Rourke, Debbie 
Macy


The meeting was called to order at 6:35 PM. Bob Siegel opened with prayer. The minutes of the 
September 7, 2021 meeting were approved.


Fr. Rick’s Update:

• We have a new mural pained on our knee wall on Leonard Street. 

• Memorial Mass and luncheon for those who passed away during the covid restrictions will be 

held October 6, 2021.

• It’s possible this could be an annual mass on All Souls Day for those who died during the year.

• Looking at converting classrooms in the Parish Center into three offices. A bid of $100,000 was 

received and determined to be too expensive.

• Fr. Rick has asked Scott for a list of necessary repairs and improvements. There are funds 

available for some projects in the capital campaign fund.

• House – still working with Helen and the Bishop on making the move happen.


We have two vacancies on the Parish Council. It was recommended that the council stay as is for now. 
This meets with Council Bylaws which state the Parish Council should be comprised of 8-12 members. It 
was suggested that a representative from the Finance Commission be invited to attend some of our 
meetings, and perhaps add representation from a youth member.


Steve Barton talked with Maureen Cromwell and so far, no one has signed up for RCIA this year. Steve 
will be pursuing RCIA 2.0 which will be open to anyone who wants to refresh their learning of the 
Catholic teachings. Sr. Mary Catherine has helped with RCIA in the past and may be available. 


The Parish Council will act as greeters at each Mass the weekend of October 23/24, 2021. The idea of 
featuring a parishioner in the bulletin was mentioned.


The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 PM. The next meeting will be November 9, 2021, 6:30 PM in the 
Rectory conference Room. Rob Taber volunteered to open with prayer.


Respectfully submitted,


Deborah Macy

Secretary 


